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                                                 RECOVERED VESSEL 

On July 1st, 2014, members of the Vancouver Police Auto Crime Enforcement Unit, with support of both 
the K-9 and patrol divisions, seized a MasterCraft X14. The vessel was later identified by the VPD Marine 
Unit as a 2008 MasterCraft X14 stolen from Surrey in 2010. The vessel had been repainted white and 
had been licensed using a fraudulent Hull Identification Number. The investigation is ongoing. 
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